Miscellaneous

DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Division of Library and Information Services
PLC GRANT PROGRAM APPLICATIONS

Applications for the FY2023-24 Public Library Construction (PLC) grant program must be submitted online using the Department of State Grants System. The deadline for application submission is 5:00 p.m. Eastern on August 30, 2023.

All project activities must be in strict accordance with all applicable state laws. Grant activities that do not demonstrate compliance with state laws will not be funded.

Guidelines for PLC applications are available on the Florida Department of State’s Division of Library and Information Services website. You may also request guidelines from Thomas Peña by email at thomas.pena@dos.myflorida.com, by phone at (850)245-6620, by fax at (850)245-6643 or by mail at

Thomas Peña, Division of Library and Information Services, R.A. Gray Building, 500 South Bronough Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0250.
